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CLI-73/350-1.80/20.74/15.78 

PID 115715 

October 4th, 2023 

 

AES Ohio 

AES Ohio has facilities within the project limits that will conflict with the work being done. At 

the CLI-73-20.74 project location, AES will install a 45' pole 15' north of Frontier’s pole in the 

area of Sta. 86+40.00, 40’ R, and replace the existing pole in the area of Sta. 87+68.00, 30’ L 

with a 45' as well to provide additional space below to set the culvert. At CLI-73-1.80, AES will 

de-energize their overhead lines to allow for the culvert work. Finally, at the CLI-350-15.78 

location, AES plans on reconfiguring the overhead line from horizontal to vertical build to create 

additional separation between the overhead line and work area. Relocations for this project will 

be complete by 2/1/2024. The contact on this project is William Ward at 937-554-9063. 

 

Frontier Communications 

Frontier Communications have facilities within the project limits that will conflict with the work 

being done. At the CLI-350-15.78 location, Frontier has an aerial line on the S side of SR 350 

that they will remove during culvert installation and return to the poles when the work has been 

completed. At the CLI-73-1.80 location, frontier has aerial lines on both sides of SR 73 and will 

remove their defunct line from AES’ poles on the S side. At the CLI-73-20.74 project location, 

Frontier will follow AES’ relocation plan and move their facilities onto AES’ new poles, as well as 

having their ow poles at STA 86+40.00 and STA 87+73.00 removed. Relocations for this project 

will be complete by 3/1/2024. The contact on this project is Dave Longworth at 937-283-5735. 

 

Verizon 

Verizon has facilities within the project limits that will conflict with the work being done. At the 

CLI-73-20.74 project location, Verizon will move their facilities to the taller pole set by AES on 

the W side of SR 73. The contact on this project is Bruce Turkiewicz at 254-721-8977. 

 

Highland County Water 

Highland County Water has facilities within the construction limits that will not conflict with the 

work being done. The contact on this project is Dan Cutler at 937-393-4281, ext. 101. 

 

Western Water 

Western Water has facilities within the project limits that will not conflict with the work being 

done. The contact on this project is Kent Meeker at 513-899-3211, ext. 22. 
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Clinton County Engineer’s Office 

Clinton County Engineers have facilities within the project limits that will not conflict with the 

work being done. The contact on this project is Adam Fricke at 937-382-2078. 


